CONTRIBUTION FROM THE HURT?N OLD GUYS



Fiona Ott, director of fundraising and communications for Caledon Community Services, was recently on hand to receive a contribution of \$2,800 from The Hurt'n Old Guys, who get together Wednesday nights during the summer at St. Louis Bar and Grill in Bolton. On hand for the presentation were Greg Niedra, Dennis Bishop, Steve Moricz, President Fern Doria, Tom Garofalo, Silvano DeMarco, Lee Kirkby, Randy Kada and Robert Abballe. The group's first meeting of the coming season will be May 21, from 7 to 9 p.m.Photo by Bill Rea